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Nov 15-17

Nov 22 

Nov 24

Nov 30

Dec 7

Year 12 RRISK seminar

Year 7 Vaccinations

P&C meeting

Year 6-7 transition day

Year 12 Formal

TERM4  WEEK 6

Trachoma is a contagious disease, spreading through contact 
with the eyes, eyelids, and nose or throat secretions of infected 
people. Untreated trachoma can lead to blindness.
A leading cause of Trachoma is poor sanitary conditions, 
inadequate access to water, and lack of hygiene, such as unclean 
faces or hands. 

To help prevent this disease we are asking for donations of:
•Shampoo and conditioner.
•Hand soap and a soap container.
•Toothbrush, toothpaste and a toothbrush holder.
•Hair brush/ comb and deodorant (non aerosol)

Please drop your donations to the office in week 6 (this week) 
and week 7 (next week).
Our aim is to collect 70 bags in total. So, all donations big or small 
from the list above are welcomed.

AHS SRC are working with 
Alstonville Rotary to raise 
awareness of Trachoma 
affecting remote parts of 
Australia. We are aiming to 
receive products that can help 
reduce the spread of Trachoma 
in these communities.
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It’s one of my favourite times of the year, 
where, with the onset of the HSC exams, we 
begin to farewell our outgoing year 12s and 
fondly watch them take their first tentative 
steps into the world beyond secondary 
schooling. Keep an eye out for our banner 
wishing them well, displayed across the balcony 
of the Federal Hotel.

Senior 
Physics 
class trying 
to break 
the 
teacher’s 
coffee 
mug with 
pendulum  
projectile 
practical.

Water Polo
Training has started again week 5. 
6.30am Tuesday mornings. Great 
to see all the keen players ready 
to have fun and get fit for the next 
knock out. 

Ms Barron

The Show Team have been working hard with our steers and cows, calming, 
leading and grooming them this year. They did an amazing job presenting 
them for photos which we will submit in an online competition this year.

Major Projects for 
Year 12 Textiles and Design. 

Class of Mrs Christmas. 
Enjoy the marvellous creations for 2021.

Concurrently we start to introduce our incoming year 7 
students to Alstonville High School and thankfully we can now 
have these students onsite for a transition visit on Tuesday 
30th November. We have also been able to recommence sport 
and applied studies, both of which really benefit from the 
balmy weather we’re enjoying as we approach the summer 
season. While we still have much to navigate along the way, 
our level 3 restrictions are finally becoming a little less 
restrictive, thankfully.

Sandra Rosner (Principal)

Chopping boards made from recycled timber 
are amongst some of the great projects 
students made in the AHS workshops. Our 
year 9 Timber students have been 
responding well to this project and have 
created some fantastic boards that have 
included laser etching with personalised 
messages. We are always on the look out for 
old hardwood fence palings, decking and 
fence rails. If you have any timber lying 
around the yard or under the house that you 
would like to see have a second life please 
email Drew Fox at: 
Andrew.fox1@det.nsw.edu.au
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